
We are delighted to announce that we have been 

awarded our second Green Flag from Eco-Schools.  

We were assessed by Francesca who said our 

work was ‘excellent’ and she ‘could see how the 

whole school community had embraced Eco-

Schools.’ 

 

Francesca asked us to make a montage of picture 

messages that our children would like to send to 

Eco-Schools.  Over the next week, we would love 

you to create a picture message in your families. 

You could have fun using natural materials, 

recycling or anything that would fit with Eco-

Schools to write your message, then send in a 

picture so we can put together our montage.  

 

Many thanks for your creativity and hard work in 

connection with Eco-Schools over the last few 

weeks.  This Green Flag belongs to everyone! 


